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Dear Lord God, awaken us, that we may be ready when your dear Son comes, that we may receive 
him with joy and serve you with pure hearts; through Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen.  

This half term’s value - Creation and Creativity 

 

  

15th December: Virtual Nativity/ Carols go live on the school website  

16th December: PTFA Party Day in school Pupils to wear Xmas/ OWN clothes  

17th December: Christmas Dinner Day in school (FOR THOSE WHO PRE-BOOKED) & special visitors to 

come and see us (and no, it isn’t Ofsted this time!)  

18th December: School closes PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGES FOR THIS DAY 

Reception pick up 1.40pm/ Year 1&2 pick up 1.45pm/ Years 3&4 pick up 1.50pm/ Years 5&6 pick up 1.55pm  

5th January: CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL same procedures as prior to Christmas  

SCHOOL EMAIL will be manned up to and including the 24th DECEMBER for COVID results only. If you 

receive a positive Covid Test Result from a test on the SATURDAY & SUNDAY email us asap. We will 

then act as Track and Trace to inform others in the classes if needed. The emails will be manned again from 

January 4th if anyone has any queries linked to Covid and the return to school.  

                                               

RAINBOW CHRISTMAS TREE: We would like to thank Cop Holt Farm for 

their generous donation and for all the wonderful  decorations you have 

sent into school. It looks beautiful.  

Lapland to Winwick and now we are chasing him back to us….we need 

everyone’s miles to catch him so make sure you add the whole family to 

the total.  

Weekly mileage:  1016.30 miles    Total miles travelled so far: 3996.65    

Total monies raised: £1926 

Thank you so much to everyone for your generosity.  

NEXT WEEK: We have our CLASS Party day WEDNESDAY 16th DECEMBER 

so children come to school in their own clothes or Christmas jumpers, whatever they wish. PTFA will be 

providing snacks and games for them to enjoy; thank you. On THURSDAY 17th DECEMBER we are back in 

our school uniform but we do have some special visitors coming to school to surprise our children and staff; 

I wonder who will drop by to see us? It is also Christmas dinner day for those who have pre-ordered it. Then 

on FRIDAY 18th it is movie day with finish times of Reception pick up 1.40pm/ Year 1&2 pick up 1.45pm/ 

Years 3&4 pick up 1.50pm/ Years 5&6 pick up 1.55pm . Then it is CHRISTMAS!!!!!!!!!!  

Mrs Dymond and the whole team of Winwick CE  



Reception: Marnie  

Year 1: William  

Year 2: Joey  

Year 3: Leni 

Year 4: Isabella  

Year 5: Harry  

Year 6: Lewis  

IMPORTANT WEEKLY UPDATES AND INFORMATION  

PINGs sent out this week: Weekly mileage for Winwick—Lapland/ Reminders about the Survey on front 

of school proposal/ PUPIL AUTUMN TERM UPDATES/ Covid classes closing 

CHRISTMAS GUIDANCE: 23rd—27th December   A Christmas bubble will be able to spend time together in private 

homes, including second homes and caravans, to attend places of worship, or meet in a public  outdoor place. If you 

do form a Christmas bubble , you should not meet socially with friends and family you do not live with in your home 

or garden unless they are part of your Christmas bubble. In all other settings, people should follow local restrictions in 

the tier in which they are meeting. If you do not form a Christmas bubble, you should continue to follow the guidance 

for the tier you are in. From 28 December, you must follow the guidance for the tier in your area. Christmas bubbles 

will no longer apply.  

26/11/20—23rd December: Tier 2 HIGH 

 You must not socialise with anyone you do not live with or who is not in your support bubble in any indoor 

setting, whether at home or in a public place.  

 Rule of six applies in outdoor public spaces like parks. 

 Hospitality venues selling food for consumption are required to provide table service only and close between 

11pm and 5am.  

 Indoor entertainment venues such as cinemas, bowling alleys, theme parks, funfairs and adventure parks are to 

re-open.  

 Places of worship to remain open 

We may be under these new restrictions for the next few weeks but we do have Christmas to look forward to where 

we hope we will be able to join with our nearest and dearest. The above guidance will be reviewed again on the 16th 

December. Please ensure you keep to the guidance above so we can see our loved ones this Christmas. For some of 

us it has been a very long time.   

Reception: Alyssa  

Year 1: Ruth  

Year 2: Whole of Y2 

Year 3:  Nathan  

Year 4:  Victoria  

Year 5: Whole of Y5 

Year 6: Robyn  

Reception: Serenne 

Year 1: Curtis  

Year 2: Erin  

Year 3: Frankie/ Isla & Harry K 

Year 4: Harry L  

Year 5: Imogen  

Year 6:  Zara  

Reception: Xander  

Year 1: Francesca  

Year 2: James  

Year 3: Nancy  

Year 4: Jaxon  

Year 5: Isaac  

Year 6: Ava  

KS1 Dojo Winners:  Reception                                                   

KS2 Dojo Winner:  Year 3 

House Team Winner: Isaac Newton  

Year 4: Liana  

Year 5:  Ella  

Year 6:  Polly  

 

Reception: Isaac  

Year 1: Beau  

Year 2: Isabelle F 

Year 3: Keeva  

Golden Broom (tidiest class): Year 3 

Attendance Champions: Year 6 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/local-restriction-tiers-what-you-need-to-know

